
 
Barry Quinlan  

From: "Ruby Dulmage" <Ruby.Dulmage@nemkona.com>
To: "Curtis-Straus TCB" <certification@curtis-straus.com>
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2002 4:46 PM
Subject: Re: Desa FCC ID: BJ4-60WRC30TX
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2/19/2002

  
Hi Barry: 
  
1.  Yes, a fresh battery was used for testing. 
  
2.  The labels are coated with polyster and use a permanent adhesive on the back of the label for 
application to the product. 
  
Thanks, 
Ruby 
  
Ruby Dulmage 
Submissions Specialist 
Nemko Canada Inc. 
Ruby.Dulmage@nemkona.com 
Tel:  613-737-9680 x 232 
Fax:  613-737-9691 

----- Original Message -----  
From: Curtis-Straus TCB  
To: Ruby Dulmage  
Sent: February 18, 2002 6:53 PM 
Subject: Desa FCC ID: BJ4-60WRC30TX 
 
Hi Ruby, 
  
We have just two issues: 
  
1. Please confirm a new battery was used during the testing. 
  
2. Please supply details of the label material. 
  
 
Best regards 
  
Barry C. Quinlan 
Certification Manager 
Curtis-Straus TCB 


